We Want YOU... to Register to Vote!

The Brain Injury Alliance of Arizona is excited to partner with the Arizona Center
for Disability Law (ACDL) for their first Virtual Voter Registration Drive for the
2020 General Election.

ACDL was recently named a recipient of the Online Voter Registration Unique
URL Pilot Program from the Arizona Secretary of State’s office. This Program
ensures the voter registration drive can be conducted electronically and securely
through the Secretary of State’s website.

The main purpose of this non-partisan effort is to increase voter registration of
Arizonans with disabilities. Your voice matters, and we want to make sure it is
heard. Our goal is to register 1,000 voters by the General Election deadline, which
1s October 5, 2020.

To begin the registration process, visit the following link:
https://servicearizona.com/VoterRegistration?id=ACDL. For assistance with the
registration form, you can contact the BIAAZ office at 1-888-500-9165 or
resources biaaz.org and we will be happy to help you.

Got Five Minutes?

Organizations in Arizona are creating programs, resources, and opportunities for
people with disabilities and want to know what matters to you. Your answers to
this survey will help choose what issues they focus on.

The survey is a list of statements. You can express what you want or do not want
with each statement. You can also say if you don’t know or don’t care about that
statement.

This survey is for people with disabilities. You can have someone like a parent or
staff help you take it. If you do not have a disability or are not helping someone

with DD, please do not take this survey.

You can also take this survey by phone by calling Mike Levya at 602 390-9950.


https://servicearizona.com/VoterRegistration?id=ACDL

Benita McKerry, Intake Specialist for the Native American Disability Law Center,
can provide the survey in the Navajo language over the phone. She can be reached
at (505) 635-9926.

If you have a problem when doing the survey, email Lani St. Cyr at
LSt.Cyr@azdes.gov.



